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MICHAEL N. FEUER
CITY ATTORNEY

R 1 6 - 0 0 1 4REPORT NO.
JAN 1 3 2016

REPORT RE:

REVISED PROPOSED MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE 
CITY OF LOS ANGELES AND LOS ANGELES 2024 EXPLORATORY COMMITTEE 
REGARDING THE CITY OF LOS ANGELES’ CANDIDATURE TO HOST THE 2024

OLYMPIC AND PARALYMPIC GAMES

The Honorable City Council 
of the City of Los Angeles 

Room 395, City Hall 
200 North Spring Street 
Los Angeles, California 90012

Council File No. 15-0989

Honorable Members:

On January 11,2016, the City Administrative Officer (CAO) and Chief Legislative 
Analyst (CLA) jointly transmitted a report to the Ad Hoc Committee on the 2024 Olympic 
Games, attaching the preliminary draft “Memorandum of Understanding between the 
City of Los Angeles and Los Angeles 2024 Exploratory Committee Regarding the City 
Of Los Angeles’ Candidature to Host the 2024 Olympic and Paralympic Games.” 
Enclosed is the final draft of the Memorandum of Understanding (including Exhibits A 
and B).
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The Honorable City Council 
of the City of Los Angeles 
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If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned 
at (213) 978-8138. A member of this Office will be present when you consider this 
matter to answer any questions you may have.

Very truly yours,

MICHAEL N. FEUER, City Attorney

-?

By
DANIEL KREINBRING 
Deputy City Attorney
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